
From: Daniela Zapata Taborda  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 5:56 PM 
To: council@cityoflondon.ca 
Cc: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I AM STRONGLY AGAINST THE PROPOSAL FOR HOMELESS HUB FANSHAWE PARK & 
WONDERLAND ROAD 
  

To whom it may concern,  
  
I strongly reject the proposal for the homeless hub on Fanshawe Park Rd & Wonderland 
Road,  
  
Daniela Zapata 
Bob Schram Way 
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